
DID YOU KNOW?
Reemployement Rights 

After the recent Reduction in Force (RIF) notifications, the District received several questions
regarding reemployment rights. Final RIF notifications will be sent prior to May 15th.

Classified Employees
Classified Employees who receive a final layoff notice prior to May 15th are placed on the 39-month
rehire list for jobs that become available within their job classification. Whenever a vacancy occurs
Human Resources is required to notify those on the reemployment list who might be qualified for the
vacancy and give them first right of refusal to that position. 

If you are interested in working in a different job classification, you are encouraged to apply. The
district’s employment website posts all job openings. 

For further questions and mental health resources, please review this FAQ.

Certificated Employees
After May 15, probationary certificated employees who go through the reduction in force process are
placed on the 24-month reemployment list. Permanent certified employees are placed on a 39-month
reemployment list. If a vacancy occurs during either the 24 or 39 month period, the district will offer
the position to employees on the list - in order of seniority - to fill that vacant position.

Additionally, the CSEA- District Contract says employees who accept a demotion (i.e., they bump into
a lower-paid classification) will be placed on a reemployment list for up to 63 months. 

https://www.applitrack.com/sbunified/onlineapp/
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1708715035/sbunifiedorg/pfiswujfiomfe4lbhjbm/SBUSDClassifiedLayoffs_RIFFAQs2.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1708715035/sbunifiedorg/pfiswujfiomfe4lbhjbm/SBUSDClassifiedLayoffs_RIFFAQs2.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1708715035/sbunifiedorg/pfiswujfiomfe4lbhjbm/SBUSDClassifiedLayoffs_RIFFAQs2.pdf

